
TRURO PLANNING BOARD SITE VISIT MINUTES 

JANUARY 5, 2021 

112 North Pamet Road 

Attending: Planning Board Members - Anne Greenbaum, Paul Kiernan, Jack Riemer, 

Steve Sollog; Peter Herridge 

For the Applicant - Architect Charles Zehnder 

Began visit at current structure. Proposed site staked. Members walked proposed site. 

Questions/issues/concerns raised-closeness to boundary with CCNS and trail to beach, visibility 

from Bearberry Hill, existence of Crowberry patch on proposed site. 
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